THE ABCS OF PRE-K & THE YMCA

Chatham YMCA

Starting Pre-K is a big step! The YMCA is here to help with child care programs that kids love and parents trust. The Y handpicks each youth counselor. We look for a passion for working with kids, enthusiasm and the ability to be a positive role model. Y staff plan youth programs with safety and fun in mind.

Pre-K afterschool will be available at:

 Chatham Grove, North Chatham, Perry Harrison, and Pittsboro

Safety is Our Top Priority

- We offer a competitive staff-to-child ratio, with a senior staff member always on-site and in charge.
- We ask about allergies and special needs on the registration form, and keep that information available at the program site.

Nurturing & Fun YMCA Staff

Pre-K students will have a group just for them with two counselors who are responsible for the children's activities.

- Counselors lead and supervise the kids through a wide variety of activities designed to support meeting developmental milestones.
- YMCA staff members receive 30 hours of training, plus additional evaluation and training throughout employment.
- A senior staff member oversees YMCA counselors and provides senior leadership at each After School program. The site coordinator is the on-site contact for parents, teachers and educators.

Open Online and In-Person Registration Begins March 15. YMCA member online registration begins March 1.

For more information, please visit ymcatriangle.org or contact Alexander Mayfield at Alexander.Mayfield@ymcatriangle.org









"The Y has a safe, fun atmosphere and positive, energetic, kind counselors."

Heather, YMCA parent

